
 

 

COUNTRY CLUB HILLS CIVIC ASSOCIATION  

Board Meeting 

26 February 2024 

The CCHCA Board met virtually on February 26, 2024.  President Katy Johnson called the 

meeting to order at 7:30 pm.  There were eleven officers attending on zoom. 

Treasurer Toby Sorenson gave the Treasurer’s Report.  We are solvent, but there is a 

concerning trend:  recently more money going out then coming in.  This is not an immediate 

problem, but it is a trend we should be wary of. 

Valentina Garcia, the Chairperson for Advertising, reported that the usual advertisers are 

continuing, and she has some checks to give to Toby. 

Joyce Skoglund, Chairperson for Community Appearance, reported that the Garden Club will 

be holding monthly clean ups on the second Saturday of the month.  

Hildie Carney, Vice President for Civic Affairs, will be handing over responsibility for the Annual 

Yard Sale to Lara Hughes, Director for Social Activities.  This yard sale usually occurs around 

the beginning of June. 

The Face Book Group is going well. 

Matt Eddy, Director for Community Safety, reported no pressing safety problems.  Installing a 

flashing light system for the Crossing by Entrance 3 was requested.  This would be similar to 

the system for the crossing near Fairfax High School.  Matt replied that he would request it, 

but could not be certain of a positive reception. 

Hildie Carney raised a question about the publication of an updated community directory.  It 

was agreed that this is a very nice part of the welcoming packet. 

There was discussion about the Annual Meeting.  Blenheim is a desirable venue.  Hildie 
was asked to look into its availability.  Also discussed was the matter of a speaker.  
Council Member Kate Doyle Feingold and the future City Manager were suggested as 
possibilities. 

The meeting was adjourned at 8:10 pm   

Respectfully submitted, 

Elva Card 


